
 

  

 

 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to Section 2.02(a) of the Illinois Open 
Meetings Act [5 ILCS 120/2.02(a)], that the February 20, 2025 Meeting of the 
Cook County Board of Ethics is rescheduled to take place on Wednesday, 
February 19 2025 at 2:00 pm.   
 
The meeting will be held in person at 69 W. Washington, 22nd Floor, 
Collaborative Workspace 1, Chicago, IL 60602.   
  
The purpose of the Rescheduled Meeting is to hold the meeting at a date and 
time to obtain a sufficient quorum of Board Members. The agenda for the 
Rescheduled Meeting will be provided at least 48 hours in advance of the 
Rescheduled Meeting, in the manner provided by law.   
  
This meeting is also accessible via Microsoft Teams by visiting 
https://www.cookcountyil.gov/service/board-ethics-board-meetings-members  
on February 19, 2025. The public may provide notice of public comment to 
the Board online at https://forms.office.com/g/zkQgigxAQx  by February 19, 
2025, at 9:00 AM.   

 
 
 
         
 

Jennifer King 
Director 

 
 

 

 

Jennifer King, Esq. 
Director 

(312) 603-4304 
cookcounty.ethics@cookcountyil.gov 

69 W. Washington, St.   
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